
   

MT. ZION ELEMENTARY 
TITLE I SCHOOL-PARENT COMPACT & 

PARENT INVOLVEMENT POLICY  
Parents/Guardians: 

It is time to evaluate our School-Parent Compact and Parent & Family Engagement Policy for the 
2018-2019 school year, and make the necessary changes.  We value your input, and we need your 

help to ensure the success of all our students.  We cannot do this without you! 
(A school-parent compact is an agreement that parents, students and teachers develop together.  It explains 

how parents and teachers will work in partnership to make sure all students get the individual support they 

need to reach and exceed grade level standards). 

 
Please Join Us at One of the Following Meetings 

 
 

Tuesday, August 21, 2018 
Parent Resource Center, Room 105 

1:00 pm – 2:00 p.m. 
 
 

For Additional Information, please contact: 
Benjamin Scott, Title I Parent Liaison 

(Phone) 770-968-2935 
E-mail:  benjamin.scott@clayton.k12.ga.us 

 
 
 
 
Parent’s Name ______________________________________________________  Phone: ____________________________ 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________________  Grade ____________________________ 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________________  Grade ____________________________ 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________________  Grade ____________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
____ I will attend on Tuesday, August 21 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Your attendance at this meeting is greatly appreciated! 
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